
 
 

ATTENTION CV RESIDENTS- ON TUESDAY, 

MARCH 18, 9:30 AM, THE PALM BEACH COUNTY 

COMMISSIONERS WILL MAKE A DECISION ON 

PURCHASING THE LA QUINTA INN FOR USE AS 

“TEMPORARY HOUSING” FOR “HOMELESS, 

EXTREMELY LOW-INCOME AND LOW INCOME” 

PERSONS. 

 

UCO WILL PROVIDE BUS SERVICE TO THE 

COMMISSIONERS MEETING, WHICH WILL BE 

HELD AT 301 NORTH OLIVE AVENUE, IN 

DOWNTOWN WEST PALM BEACH. TO RESERVE A 

SEAT ON ONE OF THE BUSES, SEND AN EMAIL 

TO UCOMAINTENANCE@GMAIL.COM. 

 

PLEASE PLAN ON ATTENDING THIS IMPORTANT 

MEETING, WHICH WILL HAVE A DIRECT IMPACT 

ON OUR HOMES.  
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